
The St Nicholas Church Auction in aid of the building works was 

held on the 31 March 2017.  It was well attended and great fun.  

The Auctioneer from Kidson Trigg kept us all amused with wildly 

optimistic values and descriptions of some of the less desirable 

lots!  He did a fantastic job of coaxing money out of our wallets, 

and many people from Baydon and the other villages in the 

Benefice who had placed bids for lots in their absence. 

 

The total raised to date is £2,820.  A very big thank you to Helen 

and Peter Chambers and Donni Blackwell, for their time and 

efforts leading up to the auction and their commitment during the 

day in organizing this event. A big thank you also, to those who 

helped on the night with refreshments, ticket collection and their 

accounting skills. Without the support of the companies, friends 

and members of the public who donated items, and offers of help, 

this magnificent amount would not have been possible – thank you 

to you all! 

  

 


